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Republic of the Philippines ~ CABAYAN DE ORQ CITY
Bepartment of Education LEASED
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REGION X D
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF CAGAYAN DE ORO G’

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

w
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23 April 2024

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. ﬂQi s.2024

COLLABORATIVE MEETING WITH XAVIER UNIVERSITY ALS NIGHT SCHOOL
PROGRAM

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief, Curriculum and Teaching Division
Concerned Curriculum and Teaching Division Personnel
Concerned Public Elementary School Head
This Division

5 This has reference to the letter invitation of Xavier University through School
of Education for a coordination meeting on April 24, 2:00 p.m. at the Research Room,
3t floor, SS Building, Xavier University- Ateneo de Cagayan, Hayes St., Cagayan de
Oro City.

2. The following Curriculum and Teaching Division personnel and ALS teachers
are expected at attend:
a. Dr. Janry B. colonia
b. Dr. January Gay T. Valenzona
G Central District ALS Teachers
Johnrill R. Generoso
Neo Alpe Anthony L. Amao
Julie A. Ceniza
Sheryll M. Ontong

DL This Office directs wide dissemination and compliance of this Memorandum.

ROY ELO E. GAZO 4
SchoolsDivisjon Superintendent
Encl.: As stated
Reference: As stated
To be indicated in the Perpetual Index
Under the following subjects:

ALTERNATIVE LEARNING SYSTEM

JGTV/DM- collaborative meeting with xu nsp-als
April 23, 2024

Address: Fr. William F. Masterson Avenue, Upper Balulang, Cagayan de Oro City
Telephone: (08822) — 8550048
Email: cagayandeoro.city@deped.gov.ph




4/23/24,%:15 PM invitation letter for deped-als - Google Docs

| Xavier University
' School of Education ‘ ‘

Arrupe Educational Center

April 22, 2024

ROY ANGELO E. GAZO

Schools Division Superintendent

Department of Education, Division of Cagayan de Oro City

Fr. W.F. Mastersons Avenue, Upper Balulang, Cagayan de Oro City

Dear Mr Gazo
Kalinaw!

The Xavier Ateneo Night School Program-ALS had started its implementation for the Academic Year
2022-2023 last August 2023. In partnership with your organization, the Department of Education -
Alternative Learning System, we would like to invite the ALS teachers involved in our implementation for a
collaborative meeting this April 22, 2024 at 2:00PM. We propose to hold this activity in the Research
Room, 3rd Floor, Social Science Building, Xavier University - Ateneo de Cagayan.

The DepEd ALS personnel involved are the following:

Dr. Janry B. Colonia, Education Program Specialist for ALS

Johnrill R. Generoso, ALS Teacher lil

Sheryll M. Ontong, ALS Teacher lil

Neo Alpe Anthony L. Amao, ALS Teacher II

Julie A. Ceniza, ALS Teacher li

January Gay Valenzona, Education Program Specialist for ALS
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Through this initiative, we would also like to hear from you how we can further improve our program
implementation and services rendered to the learners.

We hope to get a reply from you soon. You can contact me through this email or through my work email -
nstaelena@xu.edu,ph.

Thank you and we look forward to seeing you.
Sincerely,

N
Nathalie Grace Sta, Elena
Administrative Staff, XUNSP

Noted By: Endorsed By:
DRE
Ismael Dean, Sch

Director, AEC/and XU-NSP Head

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1 Ip2r4 TAWJOEVWT-ELGUMB7PRyQCq1 NUfP8ceVzVgzg/edit
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